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Class Eight
                                                                                  Friday 25th September 2015.
Project 

In our topic lessons we have been learning about famous explorers and the incredible discoveries they made. For your next homework project we would like you to research an explorer that we haven’t learnt about yet. How about learning about explorers from the past such as Christopher Columbus or John Smith? Or if you would like to know about more recent exploration, how about researching Ranulph Fiennes, Ed Stafford or Bear Grylls? You should research the explorer’s background, where they explored and what they found.

You can present your work in any way you choose but please have your research project ready to bring into school on Friday 9th October. Lots of luck with your research adventure!
Reading
Please ensure that you keep filling in your Reading Record. Remember that we will use your Reading Records to help us decide who will be our Bookworms of the Month.
Spelling

This week we looked at spellings with the suffix –ious. By Monday (28th September) we would like you to write four sentences using at least four of the words from the spelling list. Please ensure you use a variety of sentence structures and VCOP features successfully.

Maths

Next week we will be looking at a range of written subtraction methods and calculating the mean and range.
English
Next week we will be planning and writing a diary entry from an explorer’s point of view.

Other Notes
Congratulations to our new school councillors – Ben Bellerby and Chelsea Haskins.
Today you will be given your first club test sheet of the year.  Please make sure you’re working on them at home as it will make a real difference to your times tables recall. We will go through them every Friday.
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